
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 0 2 2   T R A S H   P R O G R A M   C H A N G E S 

 
BEGINS ON MONDAY JANUARY 3, 2022 

SERVICE NOTES 

• Your new trash pickup day is MONDAY (no longer 

Tuesday) 

• Pick-ups can begin at 6 o’clock a. m.   

• Automated carts will be assigned and delivered to 

each property in the Borough. These carts will have a 

serial number that we can identify to the property. 

• Start using your new cart on Monday, January 3, 2022. 

 

WHAT TO DO WITH YOUR OLD GARBAGE CAN? 

• You can dispose of your old can at the Riverton Public 

Works Yard at 820 3rd Street in a designated 

dumpster that will be marked for this purpose only. 

• Only carts with a Borough logo will be recognized for 

pick up. Your old regular trash container cannot be 

used. 

 

CART SERVICE 

• Ensure a minimum of 3 feet distance from cart to 

objects (i.e., parked cars, mailboxes, lamp posts, etc.) 

• Cart handles should face the house. 

• Only contents inside the carts will be collected. This 

means no refuse lying next to cart will be taken. 

• Cart lids should be fully closed with nothing sticking 

out of the can. 

 

BULK COLLECTION SERVICE 

• First Friday of each month. 

• Bulky items should not exceed 75 lbs. and/or 6 feet. 

• If an object does NOT fit into a cart it is bulk trash. 

• This is not an additional garbage pick-up day; Bulky 

items only! 

• Bulky items DO NOT include electronics, propane 

tanks, construction/contractor debris, concrete, etc. 

(Borough trucks will take your old appliances on Bulk 

pick-up days only) 

ADDITIONAL CARTS FOR PURCHASE 

• Each Residential property will receive a 96-gallon cart at no cost.  

• After March 1, 2022 residents may purchase an additional cart at the Borough Hall (cash or check payable to the 

Borough of Riverton)  

• Costs for additional carts: 32-gallon cart $85 per cart   /   64-gallon cart- $95 per cart   /   96-gallon cart- $110 per cart 

• Public Works will deliver pre-purchased carts to your property the following Friday. No cart deliveries Monday – 

Thursday. Carts may not be picked up at the DPW Yard by residents. 

• If the 96-gallon is too big for your needs, smaller carts can be traded at no cost, please call. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE WHILE WE KICK OFF THE NEW TRASH PROGRAM! 

 

 

 

RIVERTON BOROUGH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 
856-829-1792 

820 3rd Street  Riverton NJ 
 


